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May 16, 2016

John Quigley, Secretary

Department of Environmental Protection
16t Floor, Rachel Carson Building
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Quigley:

As you may know, the Borough of Patton located in my legislative district has been having
ongoing issues with their water since DEP instructed them to put in wells due to the
contamination of the waterways in the area. Since the installation of these wells, my
constituents have noticed an odor that has alarmed them and believe that the water they
are drinking is not safe.

I'am writing to ask you to please write a formal letter to the Patton Borough and myself
with the explanation and verification that the water is safe to consume.

I'respectfully request your cooperation with this request. Should you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me.

S
rank Burns

State Representative
72nd Legislative District
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